
If you're following the news, you know that financial markets 
across the globe have experienced increased volatility recently 
because of trade concerns, protests in Hong Kong, and political 
uncertainty. This was then exacerbated this week largely due to 
what’s known as an inverted yield curve, which is when certain 
intermediate and long-term Treasury notes yield less than shorter-
term ones. In this case, the concern was raised due to the yield 
on two-year Treasury notes being slightly higher than that of the 
10-year Treasury note. Here’s what the yield curve currently looks 
like:

While the yield curve can be an important economic indicator, it’s
critical to remember that market fluctuations are normal and
expected. I know this news may be unsettling (especially for those
who are already retired), but keep in mind that the S&P 500
actually remains up more than 13% year-to-date, and currently
sits just 6% lower than its record high.

We all know there’s no way to predict the market, but experience
suggests that the best way to manage market declines is to
maintain your long-term outlook, with a diversified portfolio across
multiple asset classes. History shows us that the market generally
does recover from these dips. As always, I am closely monitoring
market conditions, and I'm here to help with perspective or
reassurance if you want to discuss your portfolio or any other
concerns.
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